
 
 
To: The Associated Students of Foothill College 
 
CC. Advisory Council 
 
Fr: The Advisory Council 
 
Date: 12/10/18 
 
Re: Textbook Costs 
 
 
In an effort to reduce the cost of education for all students, the College Advisory Council asks 
the students of Foothill College to kindly provide their opinion on how best to cut the cost of 
textbooks and course materials. The Advisory Council asks that the ASFC present the students’  
recommendations to the Advisory Council in February of 2019.  
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